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Bayview drain erosion protection 
 

Additional works 
Dear stakeholder, 

Further to previous advice in June, additional works are required to repair and upgrade the erosion 
protection of the Bayview Stormwater drain. 

The area of works have extended further up the drain as detailed in below map, expected completion is 
now late August 2024. 

Please adhere to all traffic management and safety measures in place. 

Contact 
For more information, contact Department of Infrastructure, Planning and Logistics Project Manager, 
Christopher Grattan on phone 8999 4537 or email Christopher.Grattan@nt.gov.au. 
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